
 

 
 
 

RECORDING REQUESTED 
WHEN RECORDED MAIL TO: 
County of Sacramento 
Planning and Environmental Review 
827 Seventh Street, Room 225 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
CONTACT PERSON:  Joelle Inman 
TELEPHONE:  (916) 874-6141 

SPACE ABOVE RESERVED FOR RECORDER’S USE 

NOTICE OF EXEMPTION 
Project Title: Department of Waste Management and Recycling-SMUD Easement at South Area Transfer Station 

Control Number: PLER2021-00152 
Project Location: The easement would be located on a portion of the parcel located at 8550 Fruitridge Road, 
Sacramento CA 95826. 
APN: 272-0150-022 

Description of Project: The Sacramento Municipal Utility District (SMUD) requires an easement for electrical facilities 
from the County to install a new conduit-encased electrical cable line at the South Area Transfer Station. 
Name of public agency approving project:  

Sacramento County – ceqa@saccounty.net 

Person or agency carrying out project: 
John Dito (Department of Real Estate) 
9850 Goethe Rd, Sacramento, CA 95827 
ditoj@saccounty.net 

Exempt Status:  
CATEGORICAL EXEMPTION—Section 15305, Class 5 

Reasons why project is exempt:  
The project will establish a public utility easement on a parcel owned by the County of Sacramento. The project is not 
listed on any list of hazardous waste sites compiled pursuant to Section 65962.5 of the Government Code, is not located 
within the vicinity or viewshed of a scenic resource, and would not result in an impact to a biological resource, cultural 
resource, or another environmental resource. The project consists of the continued operation of an existing utilities 
resulting in negligible or no expansion of use beyond that previously existing and is therefore exempt from the provisions 
of CEQA. 

 

[Original Signature on File] 
Joelle Inman 
ENVIRONMENTAL COORDINATOR OF 
SACRAMENTO COUNTY, STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

Copy To: 
County of Sacramento 
County Clerk 
600 Eighth Street, Room 101 
Sacramento, CA  95814 

OPR: 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814
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